

## **BANWELL PRIMARY SCHOOL**

## **Belong Believe Achieve**

Executive Headteacher: Mrs. R Simpson Head of School: Mrs. K Evans



West Street, Banwell, North Somerset, BS29 6DB Telephone: 01934 822498 Email: office@banwell.extendlearning.org Web: www.banwellprimary.co.uk

4 September 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

At the start of the academic year, we update and review all allergy and medical related health care plans.

Please can we ask that you take some time to complete this online form. Please take the time to complete this form and share these important details so we can update our information. Even if your child does not have an allergy or intolerance, please complete the form to indicate this.

Each child will need a separate form. If your child has another medical issue that will impact them at school, please make an appointment to speak to Mrs Jones or Mrs Evans about it in school.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=6KODsox6WkqoMkRmAlE0nYHNpasIZU1IpCnya8J5N01UQjRCN0s5OExOU0pCRkFFR1ZVMk5WUjVYTC4u

Mrs Jones (our new SENDCo) will be in touch week beginning 15<sup>th</sup> September 2025 to arrange 1:1 meetings with parent/carers to review and update all health care plans before the end of the September 2025.

Kindest regards,

Mrs Roxanne Simpson

**Executive Headteacher** 





